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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Mt. Pleasant
Christian Education
Scholarship
The Mt. Pleasant
Christian Education
Scholarship
Application is now
available for anyone
who plans to attend
an Elder-approved
Christian college or
school of preaching
next academic year.
The scholarship is in
the amount of up to
$2,500 a year. To
obtain the application,
see Andy Wagoner.
The deadline is April
1.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

2 3

Mt. Pleasant Ladies
Night
6:00pm in the
Fellowship Hall. We
will be painting a
snowman or ornament
door danging. The
cost in $30.00. Sign
up sheet is in the
foyer. See Dana Depp
or Tammy Miller with
questions.

4

Elders/Deacons/Mini
sters Planning
Changed
Note Change:
Planning Session for
Elders, Deacons and
Preachers will be held
Sunday Afternoon
November 12. Our
families will eat
together and then the
men will meet.

5

Bible Bowl Practice
5:00 pm. Bible Bowl
Practice begins today.

Big Reedy Bible
Camp organizational
meeting
After morning
services. Mt. Pleasant
has secured their own
week of camp. The
dates are July 1- 6.
Sunday morning
immediately following
Worship. Matt
Williams needs to
meet with ALL
interested parties. We
need your HELP.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Daylight Savings
Time Ends
Daylight Savings Time
Ends. Set your clock
back one hour before
you go to bed on
Saturday night,
November 4.

Sun PM Worship
Service

6 7 8

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

9 10 11

FCA 21st Annual
Chili Supper & Live
Auction
21st Annual Chili
Supper & Live Auction
at Foundation
Christian Academy
beginning at 4:30 PM.
See Melissa Young
for details.

Celebrating Veterans
at Mt. Pleasant
At 10:00am we will be
celebrating our
Veterans at Mt.
Pleasant with a
brunch in the
Fellowship Hall. If you
are a Veteran and
have a photo we
would like to borrow
those to scan and use
for our presentation
that day. We would
also like photos of
members who have
passed away. There is
a sign up sheet in the
foyer for Veterans.
Please see Tammy
Miller or Angie
Anderson with
pictures for a slide
show or any
questions.

Ladies Day Lehman
Avenue Church of
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Christ
Time: 8:30 a.m.
Theme: Ruth - Field
Days and Fearless
Nights Speaker:
Celine Sparks Lunch
to follow

12

Change - Elders,
Deacon, Preachers
Planning M
Note Change:
Planning Session for
Elders, Deacons and
Preachers will be held
Sunday Afternoon
November 12. Our
families will eat
together and then the
men will meet.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Sun PM Worship
Service

13 14

Tuesday Bible Class
Tuesday Bible Class
at 10:30. We will eat
after, so bring some
food.

15

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

16 17 18

19

Bible Bowl Practice
5:00 pm. Please read
Chapters 4 & 5 of I
Corinthians.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Thanksgiving Boxes
Deadline
Deadline to return
Thanksgiving food
boxes. We will be
delivering to area
schools immediately
following the morning
worship services.

Sun PM Worship
Service

20 21 22

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

23 24 25

26

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

No 4th Sunday

27 28 29

Freed-Hardeman
Admissions Info
Session
7:00 pm. Freed-
Hardeman University
will have an
admissions
information session at

30
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Fellowship Meal
There will be no 4th
Sunday evening
fellowship meals for
November and
December.

Bible Bowl Practise
5:00 p.m. Please read
Chapters 6 & 7 of 1
Corinthians.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Lehman Ave Church
of Christ at 7pm. Any
interested high school
students may attend.
For more information,
see Andy Wagoner.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

Category Key
Anniversaries

Area Events

Bible Study

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Young Men Lead Services

Youth
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